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From: Patrick Grey 
Sent: 07 February 2022 12:25
To: Mobile Ecosystems
Subject: Apple browser ban

Hello, 
As a web developer, my job is made much harder because Safari lags behind other browser engines. I can’t usefully 
ask iOS users to choose another browser because Apple’s App Store rule 2.5.6 requires them to use Apple’s engine. 
This makes development more costly. 
Yours, 
Patrick Grey 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 




